
 

 

Parish Bulletin – Catholic Community of Saint Veronica’s 

1300 Carson Avenue, Dorval, QC, H9S 1M6 Tel: 514-631-6381 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 23RD, 2020 
 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22ND, 2020 
  4:30 P.M.  Diane Caristo                              Donna & Ron Hildebrand                                             
 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 23RD, 2020-7TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
  9:00 A.M. Mildred & Bill Smith                                      Beverley & Earl 
11:00 A.M. All Parishioners 

  
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH, 2020 
   
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 25TH, 2020 
  7:00 P.M. Omer Kirouac                                                     The Family      
 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26TH - ASH WEDNESDAY 
  9:15 A.M. Arthur Ibberson                                                  The Family 
  7:00 P.M.  All Parishioners 
 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 27TH, 2020 
  9:00 A.M.  Walter J. Brach                                            John & Marilou  
  9:30 A.M.  NOON   EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
   
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 28TH, 2020 
  9:00 A.M. Stanley Micheleski                                                      Jenny 
 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 29TH, 2020 
  4:30 P.M.    Irene Diorio                                                       The Family                                           
 
SUNDAY, MARCH 1ST, 2020- 1ST SUNDAY OF LENT 
  9:00 A.M. John Tupling                                                Alex & Maureen 
11:00 A.M. Memorial Society 

 

_________________________ 
 

 

 



 

 

 

SHROVE TUESDAY:  All parishioners are invited to the Parish Hall on Tuesday, February 25th 
from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. for a Pancake and Sausage Supper.  To help us in planning, please 
confirm your attendance on the sign-up sheets at the main entrance of the church. 
 
                                           
 
                                           
ASH WEDNESDAY CLASSES:  There are classes for all students in Levels 4, 5 and 6 next 
Wednesday, Ash Wednesday, (February 26th)  at 7:00. 
 
 
INTERNATIONAL ‘POT LUCK’ SUPPER : Saturday February 29th at 6:00pm. 
LOCATION:  SURREY COMMUNITY CENTRE (DORVAL NORTH) 
POT LUCK means bring a main dish, desert or desert to be shared.  You may bring your own 
wine or liquor. Coffee, tea, soft drinks will be provided. 
THIS IS A FAMILY EVENT – DONATION $ 5. PER FAMILY $ 2. FOR 
SINGLES.IMPORTANT:  You must call one of the names listed below to confirm your 
attendance. DEADLINE is Monday February 24th. 
BEATE CLOETTA 514-695-5752      
MARGO HERON 514-631-6533    
MARYLIN TURPIN 514-631-1616  
CECILE CONDON 514 631-1115 
!!! HOPE TO SEE MANY OF YOU THERE!!!   
                             
 
Workshop for parents and siblings of persons having lifelong disabilities: To allow family 

members to share the gifts and challenges of family life with a loved one having a serious 

disability.  A focus on various needs for support and parents’ deepest concern: what will 

happen to my vulnerable child when we are no longer there and how can we plan for his/her 

well-being into the future? Facilitated by Donald Bidd, father of a son with an intellectual 

disability, member of our parish and of a Faith and Light support community, and a certified 

professional coach (Concordia).  To be held in parish hall at a date in the spring to be 

determined. A small fee for lunch and a comprehensive future planning guide.  To register 

contact Donald Bidd by March 15 at donaldbidd@gmail.com  514 631-3427.  

Leap Year Lark - an evening with good food and live music. On Saturday, February 29th we 
will be hosting a great event to break the winter blues and help you pass the extra day 
February is giving us this year. The Six Wing Combo will be on hand to play hits from 
yesterday (and a few from today). Sing along, dance, or enjoy the company of your friends, but 
most of all have a good time. Dinner will be served at 6:30 and the band will play 
throughout the evening. Wine and Beer will be available to purchase.  No reserved 
seating, but advanced tickets are required. Only $25!!  Please see posters on the 
bulletin boards. 

mailto:donaldbidd@gmail.com


 

 

The Catholic Women's League of St. Thomas à Becket will be hosting a Ladies Luncheon 
on Saturday, February 29th from 10:00 am - 1:30 pm. The theme "Let Him Love You", is an 
invitation to explore the ways we can see ourselves through God's eyes and accept His love 
knowing we are worthy. Angèle Regnier, co-founder of Catholic Christian Outreach, author of 
"Forgiveness is Key" and recipient from the Pope of the Pro Ecclesia et Pontifice medal, will be 
the keynote speaker. Following the talk and reflection, a delicious three course meal will be 
served and there will be a raffle of beautifully designed gift baskets. Don't miss out on an 
opportunity to gather with dynamic women, feed your body and soul and have fun!  
Tickets are $25 and can be purchased by contacting Catherine 514-463-5991 or Michelle 514-
862-5591.  
 
Greater: Discerning God’s Will in Your Life! A retreat for young adults 18-29 in the Jesuit 
tradition, led by members of the Villa Saint-Martin young adult team representing local Catholic 
organizations and charisms. Through a serious engagement with Ignatian discernment of 
spirits, learn new ways of recognizing God’s work in your life and ways in which you can work 
with God through your life.  The retreat starts at 7 pm on Friday, February 28. Retreatants can 
opt to finish after either lunch or supper on Sunday, March 1. The subsidized retreat cost is just 
$100. Register before February 20 by e-mailing programmation@villasaintmartin.org or 
calling (514) 684-2311 ext.0. 

 

Lenten Retreat based on “The Wizard of Oz”: Pray through the adventures along the Yellow 
Brick Road to the Emerald City and Beyond.  Friday, March 6  - 7pm - 9:30pm and Saturday, 
March 7 – 9am - 4:30pm, followed by Mass. Facilitated by: Catherine Cherry at the Ignatian 
Centre, 4567 West Broadway, H4B 2A7. Register at 514-481-1064 or 
centre@ignatiancentremtl.ca before February 27th. Cost $30.  Bring your own lunch and a 
bible. 
 
SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND….will be for the Maintenance Fund. Please give to 
the best of your ability.     
 
THE COLLECTION LAST WEEKEND … amounted to $3563.00 for the regular collection.  
Thank you for your contribution. 
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